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Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Gossage and Members of the Senate Health and Welfare 

Committee,  

 

I strongly urge your support to SB 219. Under no circumstance should taxpayer money be 
used to subsidize abortion clinics. Therefore, no abortion clinic should be allowed to 
purchase insurance through the Healthcare Stabilization Fund. 

 

It is an outrage to think that this loophole will funnel money from hardworking citizens and be 

used to fund the murder of Kansas children.  

 

 

 

I would appreciate your support to SB 219.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Marianne Hoffman 

Lawrence, KS. 

District 1 

 


